
From: Valdes, Jose
To: Lancaster, Thomas
Cc: Simon, Marcia; Monteith, Emily
Subject: FW: Publication Inquiry Follow-up
Date: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 1:48:41 PM

FYI
 
From: Lisa Greif [mailto:lgreif2@unl.edu] 
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 10:35 AM
To: Valdes, Jose
Subject: RE: Publication Inquiry Follow-up
 
Hello,
That is correct. We no longer have a copy of Open File Repot 48.
Lisa
 
Lisa M Greif
School of Natural Resources
University of Nebraska Lincoln
Maps & More
101 Hardin Hall
402-472-3679
lgreif2@unl.edu
 

From: Valdes, Jose [mailto:Jose.Valdes@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 9:07 AM
To: Lisa Greif
Subject: Publication Inquiry Follow-up
 
Hello Lisa. Per our phone conversation this morning, I understand that University of
Nebraska Open File Report 48 (Geology of the Montrose, Orella, Wolf Butte, Roundtop,
and Horn 7.5′ USGS quadrangles, Sioux and Dawes Counties by LaGarry, H. E. & L. A.
LaGarry) is not available from the School of Natural Resources Map and Publication Store.
 
Please confirm that this is so.
 
Thank you and kind regards.
_______________________________________________
JOSE VALDES, PG
Hydrogeologist, Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.  20555
 
Mail Stop: T8-F5
Office: (301) 415-5259
E-mail: Jose.Valdes@nrc.gov
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